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Dear colleagues,
 
This morning we learned three Jackson High students were involved in a fatal car accident. A
Cascade High School student was also in the accident and is in stable condition in a local hospital.
We have not yet received permission from the families to release the names of the students at this
time.
 
We are all incredibly shocked and saddened by this event. Our Crisis Response Team met this
morning to plan how to help our students and school families with this loss.
 
Jackson High School has notified their staff and families and Cascade High School has notified their
staff. We’ve made available counselors, teachers, and other helping resources so students, staff, and
parents can get help if they need it. Student support will be at Jackson High tomorrow, July 27, from
10 a.m. – 2 p.m.
 
Our thoughts and condolences go out to these students’ friends and families during this difficult
time.
 
Regards,
 
Dr. Gary Cohn
 
   

Diane Bradford
Coordinator
Communications
dbradford@everettsd.org
425-385-4040  |  425-385-4012  Fax 
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